
Estimates for 2202/23 budget, and financial position of the Students’ Union.  

 

 
 
This exercise is an overview and highlights areas for further consideration as the union 

looks at it’s strategic priorities going forward. The key components of the 2021/22 

budget have been identified and an assumption overlayed to give an initial indication of 

the potential 22/23 year. 

 

Union Council receives and approves the estimates of the Students’ Union for the 

forthcoming financial year (2022/23). Council has the opportunity to suggest 

amendments to the estimates 

 

Any questions regarding any of the Union’s finances, please contact the Chair of Finance, 

Elizabeth Payne (Elizabeth.payne@uea.ac.uk).  
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Table 1 – Summary of potential movements in 22/23 estimates compared to 21/22 

budget 

   
  



Table 2 – Breakdown of Charity Overheads Base Budget and specific project costs by department 
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Table 3: Breakdown of Central Overheads Base Budget  

 



 


